


TRANSCRIPT
Hello, my name is Carsten Quell, the Official Languages Centre of Excellence Executive Director at TBS.
I am delighted to announce that the first Official Languages Symposium where we will be bringing together official languages networks and representatives internal to the Government of Canada, will be held from November 17 to the 21st, 2025, taking place under the theme of Artificial Intelligence in Support of Official Languages.
The Symposium will explore how federal institutions can leverage artificial intelligence to promote a more bilingual, inclusive, and efficient public service to benefit both employees and the public they proudly serve.
Here's a preview of the program:  
November 17 – Armchair discussion (Webcast) 
· Artificial intelligence in support of institutional bilingualism and bilingual service delivery 
· For public servants
November 18 – Virtual workshops and information sessions 
· Various subjects
· For public servants
November 19 - Discussions and sharing of best practices 
· Spotlight on artificial intelligence and official languages best practices 
· For Persons Responsible for Official Languages (PROL) and Persons Responsible for Part VII of the Official Languages Act (PRP7)
November 20 - Conference of Official Languages Champions
· Leadership in artificial intelligence for a more bilingual public service
· For Official Languages Champions and members of the Committee of Assistant Deputy Ministers on Official Languages (CADMOL)
November 21 - Virtual workshops and information sessions 
· Various subjects
· For public servants

For more details on these activities and how to register, visit the Symposium's GCwiki page. Looking forward to see you all in November!



